PTFA year summary

We have had a busy year running events we have not been able to run for a couple of
years, with a very small committee.

Many thanks to all of you who have engaged with our events, donated items, attended the
events, bought raffle tickets, cakes etc etc. We hope your children have enjoyed not only
the events, but also the things that school have been able to purchase with the money we
raised. ALL of the money we raise goes into items or services for the school to benefit the
children.

We will be holding our AGM and our next meeting on Wednesday 21 September at
7:30pm, in school. The AGM is required to vote in the next committee and to provide a
financial summary of the past year; and we then move onto our first meeting to discuss
ideas for events to run in the next year, and to consider what to spend the money on for
the children.

We would love to see some new members join the committee, as we have had one long-
standing member step down at the end of this term. We are friendly bunch and would love
some new faces to join in the fun! However, we are also keen to hear from people who
don’t wish to join the committee but are happy to be contacted to help at events, either in
the planning or during the actual event.

You are most welcome to join this meeting in September; or get in touch via our email if
you want to be added to our volunteers list:
ptfa@richardson.derbyshire.sch.uk

Also please follow us on our Facebook page to hear of events, meetings, requests and funds
raised etc @richardsonendowedschoolptfa

Lastly, please see next page for a summary of the events we ran, the totals we raised, and
what this was spent on.

Have a very fun-filled summer holidays with your little people.

Richardson Endowed Primary PTFA xx
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